WINCHESTER SCHOOL NEWS



PRESCHOOL

Preschool will begin on
Tuesday, September 6th. We
are so excited to have our
preschool students join us!
Miss Amy and Miss Krissy
can't wait to meet their
students! If you have
questions about preschool,
please contact the office.

SEPTEMBER 13TH - VOTING DAY

There will be no school on Tuesday, September 13th. The town of Winchester will hold voting at the school on this day. This school day will be moved to the end of the school year.

FIRST WEEK RECAP

What an amazing, exciting, and positive first week of school! We kicked off the week with a wonderful open house where students got to meet their teachers! Dr. Carey, Mrs. Weisenberger, and Ms. LaClaire served ice cream while families were able to sign up for ACCESS, NHDI, fall sports and other community organizations. Cross country and soccer also started this week!

CHANGES WITH STAFF

We have had some additions to our teaching staff! We would like to welcome

- Miss Sarah Sampson Paraprofessional
- Mr. Joshua Sampson Paraprofessional

We have also had a positional change!

• Mrs. Sara Fiset – Middle School Science Teacher



UPCOMING EVENTS

September 5th – No School

September 6th – Preschool Begins

September 12th - School pictures

September 13th – No School Voting Day

NEW PBIS SCHOOL-WIDE SYSTEM

Over the summer our staff worked hard to finalize our Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports system (PBIS). We have implemented school-wide ROARS cards that will be given to students who show Respect, Ownership, Acceptance, Responsibility, and Safety at school. Staff will collect the ROARS cards and randomly draw cards for prizes. This week Mrs. Noel and Mrs. Pouliot gave away 9 prizes to 7th graders and 9 more to 8th graders who have represented these five qualities. Students were so excited to earn extra time with their favorite teacher, A-1 pizza gift cards, ChapSticks, extra recess time with friends, and more!

CONTACT US

Winchester School

85 Parker Street Winchester, NH 03470 Main Office: 603-239-4381 Email: mpouliot@wnhsd.org www.wnhsd.org

PARENT AND STUDENT HANDBOOK

The parent and student handbook has been updated. It is now available on the school website. Please be sure to review the handbook as it details the expectations for students throughout the upcoming school year. If you have any questions about the handbook, please contact Megan Pouliot.